HORNING PARISH COUNCIL - NEWS April 2022
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee – 

There will many events in the village over the Platinum Jubilee Weekend – 2nd – 5th June 2022, some privately organised and an event organised by the Village Hall Committee.  In addition, the Parish Council is involved with the following, which the Council urges all villagers to attend:

· Thursday 2nd June – lighting of the Beacon.  Recreation Ground.  Time to be confirmed but approximately 9pm to 10pm
· Sunday 5th June – the Big Lunch.  This lunch will include all parishioners and will take place on the Village Green and in St Benet’s Hall at 11.45 for lunch at 12 noon. Please bring your own picnic and tables and chairs and celebrate with your neighbours.  Further information to follow…
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Next meeting: The next Parish Council meeting will take place on WEDNESDAY 4TH MAY 2022 at 7pm in St Benet’s Hall.  This will be the Annual Parish Meeting, followed by the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council.  Both meetings are open to all members of the general public
